From:  Sterkel, Merideth "Molly

Sent: 3/20/2014 2:55:53 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject: HSR

Meredith,
I would like to follow up with you re: HSR.
How about Friday morning? I'm free before 11.

Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch
505 Van Ness, San Francisco, CA 94102

T: 415-703-1873, E: mts@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0319062


mailto:mts@cpuc.ca.gov

